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Former 6th District Police Station Receives April 2017 Location of 

the Month Distinction 
 

      

Washington, DC – The Office of Cable Television, Film, Music and Entertainment (OCTFME) 

recognizes the Former 6th District Police Station as the April 2017 Location of the Month. 

         

Located at 42nd Street and Benning Road NE, the space formerly was occupied by the 

Metropolitan Police Department. The venue is centrally located in the District’s Deanwood 

neighborhood in Ward 7.  

 

The venue has an intake and cell-block area, with several interrogation rooms and offices. The 

venue also offers a property room and counter with a steel mesh divider along with a gym with 

male and female locker rooms. There’s ample off-street parking to accommodate a police station 

worth of cars. The property won’t last and is scheduled for demolition later in 2017. 

      

To learn more about the former 6th District Police Station and to view photos of the location, 

please visit the Location of the Month page  and the ReelScout page on the OCTFME website.  

 

If you are interested in using the former 6
th

 District Police Station as a filming location or 

interested in scheduling a site tour, please contact us entertainment@dc.gov. 

      

### 

      

The “Location of the Month” initiative is part of OCTFME’s mission to market and support 

District locales as media production locations, and to bring attention to the wide range of 

cinematically compelling locations that are available to film and television productions. 

      

Do you have a business or location you would like to have featured as OCTFME’s “Location of 

the Month”? If so, please forward your inquiry to entertainment@dc.gov. 

      

### 

      

https://film.dc.gov/page/locations-month
http://dc.reel-scout.com/loc_detail.aspx?parent=loc_results.aspx&id=10100439&cid=63


 

About OCTFME 

      

The District of Columbia Office of Cable Television, Film, Music & Entertainment (OCTFME) 

is responsible for implementing, managing, and administering programs, initiatives, and services 

that support media industry economic activity, growth, and employment in the District of 

Columbia. Washington, DC’s instantly recognizable landmarks, diverse neighborhoods, cultural 

amenities, and first-class accommodations are just some of the many features that make the 

nation’s capital a venue of choice for media production.  
     

    

   

Social Media:  

Join the Conversation: #DCLOTM  

Twitter and Instagram: @Entertain_DC 

Facebook.com/EntertainDC 

 

https://twitter.com/entertain_dc?lang=en
http://www.instagram.com/entertain_dc
https://www.facebook.com/entertaindc/

